MD27-D1 report from PDG Randy Harrison

New clubs: Met with New Glarus in regard to starting a club at Belleville. The discussion was after several
of us reached out to key Belleville community members to get their perspective.

All of them report that they do not believe that Belleville is the location for Lions to focus on at this
time. They have a community initiative, most new residents are families with younger children so their
interests are there, the previous Lions club did not have strong community support and the Belleville
community leaders who were connected with don't believe that the environment has changed.

We have changed our directions to Lodi and if anyone has people to contact please let us know.

Curling Report: The state bonspiel was held in Waupaca January 7,8,and 9. Twenty two teams
showed up for the event. MD 27D-1 had 10 teams, 6 from Sun Prairie, 3 from Cottage Grave, and 1
from Pardeeville. Cottage Grove took a first in the 2™ event and Pardeeville took a first in the 3™ event.

All had a good time.

End report



